
North American Representative Vision Statement 

My journey in precision agriculture began in 1996 when I attended my first Precision Agriculture 
conference in Minneapolis, MN. Since then, I’ve actively contributed to the field, serving as both 
vice-leader and leader of the Precision Nitrogen Management Community from 2018 to 2022. 
Beginning in 2020 until 2022, I held the position of secretary on the executive board. Currently, I 
manage the ISPA LinkedIn page and I’m a Canada reps. My desire to make a greater impact has led 
me to run for this position of North American Representative. Representing all North American 
members would be an honor, and I’m committed to listening and defending the different challenges 
raised by you to the board, while achieving tangible results. I have innovative ideas and I’m 
excited to present them to the executive board, always with the goal of enhancing our 
esteemed scientific society. Among other things, I would like to ensure that our talented 
student members become more involved in our various communities and on their boards. 
Moreover, I’m absolutely thrilled about the upcoming 16th International Conference on Precision 
Agriculture! I can’t wait to meet you in person this summer in Manhattan, Kansas. 


